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Year 4  News
Assistant Headteacher Update

Please remember next week is the final week of the Autumn Term. Children may wear their Christmas jumpers on 
Monday and Tuesday, but they must continue to wear the rest of their school uniform. Monday after school is our 
Christmas Fayre and we hope that you can all make it. Wednesday, 21st. is our last day, we will be finishing at 
12:30 and children are able to wear their own clothes on that day.

It has been such a busy few weeks in Year 4 and we have really been getting into the festive spirit! We were lucky 
enough to have been visited again by our cheeky school elf, ‘Elfis Presently’, who has been getting up to so much 
mischief around school. We had a great time taking ‘elfies’ using the props that he left us and also won class prizes, 
which were left in our classrooms, hidden in a Christmas cracker. 
 
We have really enjoyed our ‘Bedtime stories’ event which has enabled us to share our favourite books with each 
other and celebrate a love for reading. We even got to wear our pyjamas and had milk and biscuits. 
 
In PSHE, we have been exploring different emotions and learning how to manage them in different scenarios and 
situations. We learned how important it was to look after both our physical and mental  health and looked at ways in 
which we can support this. 
 
In R.E and Philosophy, we learnt about St Nicholas and the origins of Father Christmas. We found out that Saint 
Nicholas is the patron saint of children and was an incredibly kind and generous person. To prepare for his arrival, 
children would clean their shoes and leave them outside their bedroom door for St Nicholas to fill. If they had been 
well behaved, their shoes would be full of sweets and goodies. If they had not been well behaved, their shoes 
would contain a bundle of sticks known as ‘a wooden switch.’

Thank you for your continued support over the Autumn Term. We hope that you enjoy the Christmas holidays and 
have a fun filled, yet relaxing time. If you are celebrating, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
and we look forward to seeing you on 4th. January for the beginning of the Spring term and the start of our new and 
exciting topics.
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Key Dates 

Christmas Fayre - 19th December 

3.30-5pm

Last day of term - 21st December 12.30 

finish
Return to School - 4th Jan 2023

Please make sure you send your children to 
school with a healthy lunch and snacks.

I really enjoyed the Bedtime Stories 
event in our classroom. I loved that 
we were able to enjoy some stories 
being read to us. Miss Gallagher 
read 'The Christmasaurus', Miss 
Thomas read 'The snail and the 
whale' and we listened to some 
celebrities reading stories on the 
whiteboard. We even got to enjoy 
milk and biscuits in our pj's whilst 
sitting with our friends. Hollie, 
Beijing

I have enjoyed Reading 
because The Wild Robot is a 
good book.  The story is funny, 
in one part the Robot was 
chased by the bears.  I have 
liked adding numbers in Math. 
Amelia, New Delhi

I liked how we got to be 
in our PJ's and be with 
my friends, and also the 
milk and cookies.  The 
best part was we listened 
to stories and didn't do 
any work! Zoe, Tokyo






















